
Tuesday, September 24, 2024 Announcements 
 
 

• Do you play a string instrument like the VIOLIN, VIOLA, CELLO or BASS? It is NOT too late 
to join our amazing strings ensemble! Message Mr. Clements on TEAMS or talk to your 
counsellor to get more information. We'd love to have you join us! 

• Argyle's Ultimate Club starts this Friday, September 27th @ 3pm on Lynn Valley Field. All 
ages and abilities are welcome. There are no fees to participate. Please see Ms. Dishaw 
in Room 273 to pick up the Ultimate Club paperwork. 

 
• Wanting to connect with respected individuals in the business industry? Willing to 

compete in national business case competitions? Entrepreneurship club is the perfect 
club for you! We meet every Wednesday in room 208 during lunch. Hope to see you 
there! 
 

• Hey Argyle! Book Club is starting up again. Do you like reading and hanging out with 
friends? Join us for our first meeting this Thursday, September 26th during lunch! 
 

• Yesterday the Junior Boys Soccer team faced off against Sutherland. The boys put in a 
commanding performance with strong play on all areas of the pitch leading to a 3-0 
victory. Great work Pipers!   
 

• Tomorrow, we will be honouring Terry Fox's legacy and taking part in Argyle's yearly 
Terry Fox Run! It is extremely important that we reach our goal for this year's 
fundraiser, so people like Terry can get the treatment they need. If you haven't already, 
visit the Terry Fox Run Kiosk at lunch or scan the QR codes on the posters around the 
school. You can find the route and adjusted bell schedule on posters throughout the 
school. We can do it, Argyle!  
 

 


